
From: Lisa Lowry
To: Molly Kapeluck
Subject: Speed Limit Signs
Date: Thursday, July 4, 2019 8:17:17 AM

Hello,

My name is Lisa Lowry, I live in the Pleasant Hills allotment on the corner of Dave Dr. and
Karla Dr. and have lived here just short of 12 years. Speeders in our neighborhood, have been
an issue for some time.  Now that our allotment is freshly paved (Thank you!) the issue is even
worse.  When I first moved to the neighborhood there were speed limit signs on both streets in
my yard.  A few years back, the signs were removed.  I am asking if  you would consider
putting the signs back up.  We have several young children in this neighborhood and the
speeding is definitely an issue.  Thank you for your consideration!

Lisa Lowry
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